PUBLIC NOTICE

The Registrar General’s Department hereby announces the waiver of the of the 10%

penalty pursuant to Section 176(2) of the International Business Companies Act, for the
period April 1, 2025, to June 30, 2025.

Agents are encouraged to utilize the CARS system for payments and other services moving

forward. This initiative is intended to facilitate a seamless transition to the digital
platform and to enhance service efficiency.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation as we continue our efforts to modernize and
Improve our services.

AP A/
Simon C. Rolle

Registrar of Companies (Acting)
Dated this 31%t March, 2025



